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Friday, September 20, 2019 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. & 

Saturday, September 21, 2019 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Central Connecticut State University 

New Britain, CT 

The Connecticut Secondary Transition Symposium Planning Committee is pleased 

to announce the 5th Annual Symposium focused on helping school districts 

improve their secondary transition practices.  The first day of the symposium will 

include sessions for professionals, students, and families.  The second day of the 

symposium is designed specifically for families and students and is being held on 

a Saturday this year. 

Who Should Attend? 

Parents/Families/Caregivers along with their Middle and/or High School Students 

with Disabilities, Transition Specialists, Special Education Teachers, Vocational/

Career Teachers, and School Administrators are welcome on both days. 

Topics include, but are not limited to: 

· Transition Assessment 

· Person-Centered Planning 

· Creating Effective Transition IEPs 

· Assistive Technology 

· Self-Advocacy/Soft Skills 

 

· Employment Options 

· Working with Adult Service Agencies 

· Transition for Individuals with ASD 

· WIOA 

· Preparing for College 


